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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm  6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

 
CURRICULUM INFORMATION 
The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday 

Year Group Maths English Science 
Reception Missing Numbers Captions Camouflage 

Y1 Counting in 2.3.5 and 10's halves and 
doubles 

Science related writing Forces 

Y2 Arithmetic Hedgehog Stories Habitats 

Y3 Games Circus Instructions   

Y4 Times Tables Reports Habitats 

Y5 Topic and RE 

Y6 Topic 

GOODBYE & GOOD LUCK 
Today we said a sad goodbye to Miss Aldred.  Miss Aldred (currently a Year 3 teacher) has been with us for two years covering two 
separate maternity leaves.  During her time at our school she has contributed enormously to all aspects of school life but most 
noticeably to the development of the creative curriculum, school sport (Girls’ Football in particular) and the Art curriculum.  We 
thank Miss Aldred for her dedication, enthusiasm and commitment to the children and whole school community and wish her 
every success as she moves on to a permanent teaching role.  Thank you, Miss Aldred and best wishes for many years of good 
health, happiness and success.   
 
PARENTPAY 
Could we please remind all parents that dinner money accounts MUST remain in credit at all times in order for your child/children 
to have a school meal. Could we please ask that the current Year 6 pupils’ accounts be monitored by parents/carers to ensure 
there is no debt or monies left on the accounts by the end of the academic year. Many thanks. 
 
PARENTMAIL – IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Could we please ask all parents to check their e-mails from ParentMail as we can see that very few messages are being read.  This 
is our preferred method of communication to parents and is a very important part of the school office system.  If you would like 
help to log on to ParentMail, please call in and see any of us on the Office Team.  Thank you 
 
SPORTS DAY – MONDAY 11

th
 JULY 

Could we please ask that all children have appropriate footwear, house coloured t-shirt (Fire- red; Earth – Green; Wind – Yellow; 
Water – Blue) and school PE shorts and no earrings ready for the day.  Parents are welcome to come for the 
morning/afternoon/whole day or just for the picnic lunch (12.30 – 1.20pm) which you can share with your child(ren). School 
dinners will be served on this day as normal. In addition, the PFA will be selling Burgers £2, Hot Dogs £1.50, ice-creams 50p, hot 
and cold drinks 20p/50p/£1 and other light snacks throughout the day and over lunch time.  If you would like your child to 
purchase any of these items for their LUNCH please send their money in a named envelope on the day.    
 

LEARNING GEMS  
Congratulations to Charlotte, Jose, Sherin, Ben and Remy in 1LD and Mervin in 2CB for achieving a Diamond Power Certificate for 
solving problems and showing responsibility. 
Congratulations to Jose, Sherin, Ben, Linda and Annabelle in 1LD for achieving an Emerald Power Certificate for Perseverance and 
Courage. 
Congratulations to Roshan in 3KM for achieving a Ruby Power Certificate for Showing Kindness and Supporting Others. 
 
SAFETY NOTICE 
Can we please ask parents/carers to refrain from dropping off children between the school gate and the Aspen Centre as this puts 
your child’s safety and the safety of other road users at great risk. It is also against the law to park on the double yellow lines and 
school markings. Thank you in advance for your co-operation. Gavin Dowdeswell, Site Manager. 
 
GLOUCESTER FOOD BANK 
EYFS and Key Stage 1 pupils are invited to donate to our local charity, the Gloucester Food Bank, which supports people in need in 
our community. We would be very grateful for items that are non-perishable goods for example tinned potatoes, long life milk, 
long life fruit juice, tinned cold meat, etc. We kindly request that all donations are brought in from Monday 11

th
 July until Friday 

15
th

 July. Many thanks for your support of this charity and in helping us to continue our commitment to be active in our 
community. 
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SUMMER SCHOOL – ADDITIONAL PLACES AVAILABLE 
From Monday August 8th until Friday August 12th, we will be running a summer school, from 9.30am until 3.00pm, here at St. 
Peter's Catholic Primary.  The week's theme is Animal Magic and activities include samba drumming, dance and drama, a magician 
skills day, cookery, arts and crafts, computer workshops, forest school and multi-skills sports.   
 
Pupils in receipt of the Pupil Premium have all been invited to attend, but there are some additional places left. The charge for the 
week will be £50 per child and includes all activities.  You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch every day.  Should 
you wish your child to attend, please complete a form in Reception along with a cash or cheque payment for £50 (payments will 
not be accepted via parent pay). Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  If you have any further questions 
please speak to Mrs Osborne-Jones. Thank you.  
 
ATHLETICS AND TENNIS COMPETITION 
Congratulations to the Athletics and Tennis teams from Year 4 and 6, who partook in a competition at St. Peter's High School on 
Wednesday afternoon. The team consisting of: Benji (6AK), Marley (6JW), Esme (6JW), Hannah (6AK), Stephanie (4TD), Alex (4TD), 
Amelia (4RM) and Jacob (4RM) did amazingly well and managed to come away with the silver medal. They played a number of 
mixed doubles tennis matches and were involved in a selection of track and field events in an attempt to collect scores for a 
grand total for the school. They performed excellently as a team and were enthusiastic and encouraging throughout. Well done 
team St Peter’s! 
 
ST PETER’S UNDER 5’s HOLIDAY CLUB 
St Peter's Under 5s will be running Holiday Club on the week of the 25th July and the 1st August. We are open from 8.30am - 
5.30pm Monday to Friday. Cost is £18 per day and £12 for half day. Discounts are available for siblings. Please contact Clare on 
07824 118097 or call in at Playgroup. Due to problems in previous years we will be taking a £10 non-refundable deposit for each 
day booked. 
 
HOUSE POINTS (to 7

th
 July 2016) 

Weekly Totals Cumulative Totals 

Wind 97 Wind 1310 

Fire 94 Water 1260 

Water 92 Earth 1220 

Earth 86 Fire 1113 

 
DINNER MENU – w/c 11

th
 JULY 

Monday Sausage and Mash  Vegetarian Sausage and 
Mash 

Jacket Potato with Cheese Cheese 

Tuesday Beef Lasagne Cheese and Leek Quiche Jacket Potato with Tuna Mayo Ham 

Wednesday Roast Loin of Pork  Creamy Vegetable Pie Jacket Potato with Beans Tuna Mayo 

Thursday Cottage Pie  Quorn and Vegetable Curry  Jacket Potato with Tuna Mayo Pork 

Friday Fish Fingers and Chips French Bread Pizza Jacket Potato with Beans  Egg Mayo 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Thurs 14
th

 July  Y6 Performance 1.45pm 

Weds 20
th

 July  Whole School  Finish for Summer Holidays  1.00pm 

Fri 2
nd

 Sept  Whole School  New Academic Year Starts 8.40am  

 
 
 
 
Carol Baron 
Headteacher 
 

                                                                                                                   

 


